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Tóraíocht Uibheacha F1 in Schools 

Rang 6/7 have 
recently been 
working on aer-
odynamics in 
cars as part of 
the F1 in 
Schools compe-
tition. Last 

week, two teams of four went to Ballymena 
to take part in the regional final with their 
model F1 cars. The pupils put a great deal of 
work into their cars, and made their own pit 
displays and presentations on their cars. Spe-
cial thanks to Mrs Paula Gorman for agreeing 
to come along 
to help out last 
Friday. Thanks 
also to Glór 
Uachtar Tíre 
for providing 
us with spon-
sorship for the 
competition. 

Bhí spraoi iontach ag ár ndaltaí R1 an 
tseachtain seo caite agus iad ag dul sa 
tóir ar uibheacha thart ar Dhún Droinne. 
Together with P1/2 pupils from Annsbor-
ough Integrated PS, our Rang 1 pupils 
had lots of fun taking part in an Easter 
Egg hunt up Bunkers Hill last week. 

Torbáin is Sicíní 

Buíochas le Clann Uí 
Ghormáin a ghlac is-
teach torbáin agus sicín 
ar scoil an tseachtain 
seo caite. Bhain muid 
an-sult as an chuairt. 

Drámaíocht 

Many thanks to everyone who came 
along to watch our plays last week in St. 
Malachy’s High School. We hope you en-
joyed both of the shows.  

Beannachtaí na Cásca 

Don’t forget, school finishes today for the 
Easter holidays. We’ll see you all back at 
school on Monday the 24th 
of April. Have a great time 
over the break and try not 
to eat too many Easter eggs! 
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Seachtain Chódaithe 

Bhain muid taitneamh agus tairbhe as an tseachtain 
chódaithe an tseachtain seo caite, nuair a bhí muid ag 
foghlaim fá dtaobh de chódú ar scoil. 
Last week, we were learning about coding throughout the 
school to mark Coding Week. We had lots of fun learning 
to program using the iPads, BeeBots and even plain old 
hand-written instructions to make our algorithms.  

Earraí Caillte 

Saorlaith McAleenan, Halle Flanagan and 
Bella McCaughey have lost school jump-
ers. Could parents please check at home 
to see if their child has taken one home 
by mistake. Charlie Paul in Rang 1 has 
also lost a sports bag with his name on it. 

Schools NI app 

A chairde, we plan to reduce the frequency of 
our school newsletter to one issue per month. 
We’ve recently given our school website a thor-
ough revamp, and we’d like parents to keep up 
to date via the website. We encourage parents 

to download the Schools NI app, 
which will alert you to all updates, 
upcoming events and letters sent 
home. The app is free and easily 
downloaded from the app store. 

Rep-tails ar scoil! 

Pupils at our Club Eolaíochta had 
lots of fun last week with a visit 
from some scaly creatures! 

TS Foods 

Many thanks to Eimear McKib-
bin from TS Foods who came 
to have a chat with our Club 
Eolaíochta pupils recently. 


